
6-26-18 

 

President Kim Meckle called the mandated meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 26th day of 

June, to swear in elected members.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Kristin Reinowski, and 

Rachel Spear were present. 

 

Minutes of the 6-7-18 meeting were read and approved. 

 

A reply from PlayScapes about park benches is being waited on. 

 

The camping fee sign has yet to be changed, but is in the process to be done. 

 

Karissa Gahner, Kim Meckle, and Kristin Reinowski were elected to the Anamoose Park Board.  By taking 

their oath of office their terms start this day.  Kathy Sieg was an elected write-in, she declined the position. 

 

Final details of the upcoming “Drive-In Movie at the Park” fundraiser were determined. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on July 2nd, 2018 at 5:30 pm. 

 

There being no further business meeting adjourned at 9:30 pm. 


